

St Peter's Church of England Primary School

Cromwell Street Leeds LS9 7SG



Head Teacher: Mrs E. Holliday Deputy Head: Miss S. Parry Chair of Governors: Mrs V. Dalby Tel: 0113 293 4411 E: liz.holliday@stpeterscofe.org.uk

www.stpeterscofe.org.uk

Wednesday 3rd October 2018.

Dear Parents,

On **Wednesday 17th October**, Class 6 will be spending part of the day at **Bolton Abbey** (near Skipton). Once they are there, the children will participate in a special river walk, where they will learn about the features of a local river and complete river-related tasks that will support the geography work being carried out by the children in their school topic work.

The children will travel to Bolton Abbey on the school minibus. The Abbey staff will provide the children with all the equipment that they'll need, but as we'll be spending a few hours outside, please ensure that your child is sent to school with appropriate footwear *(trainers, walking boots or wellington boots)* and a *waterproof coat*. School uniform should still be worn.

A packed lunch will be required: children in receipt of free school meals will have a lunch provided.

A voluntary contribution of £2.00 would be appreciated towards the cost of the trip.

The children will be back in time for the end of the school day.

Yours sincerely,

MR. J. ROBERTSON Class 6 Teacher

I give permission for my child......to visit Bolton Abbey on Wednesday

17th October 2018.

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £2.00 towards the cost of the trip.

Signed......Parent/Guardian Date.....

















